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IDAHO PRESIDENTIAL ELECTORS MEETING DETAILS 
Boise, Idaho –  Monday, December 14 at noon, Governor Brad Little and Secretary of State 
Lawerence Denney will jointly preside over the casting of Idaho’s electoral votes in the Lincoln 
Auditorium at the Idaho State Capital.  

• Due to existing COVID restrictions, and the limitations on gatherings to no greater than 
10 individuals, Press needs will be serviced via both a pool videographer/reporter and a 
pool photographer. 

• Those wishing to conduct an interview with either Sec. Denney or the electors 
immediately following the casting of the votes will be provided space in the adjoining 
hallway on a by-reservation only basis, as space will be limited. Social distancing and 
masking will be required. 

• Those wishing access to pool photography, please contact pool photographer Katherine 
Jones of the Idaho Statesman at kjones@idahostatesman.com. 

• Those wishing access to pool video feed (provided via Joe Parris of KTVB), please contact 
news@ktvb.com or dryder@ktvb.com. 

• Public livestream of the event will be provided via IPTV’s Idaho In Session, available at 
https://www.idahoptv.org/shows/idahoinsession/. 

For any additional questions, please contact Chad Houck, Chief Deputy Secretary of State at 
(208)-585-7370 or chad.houck@sos.idaho.gov. 

A public press release for distribution will be following shortly.  

Thank you. 

### 

ABOUT LAWERENCE DENNEY 
Lawerence Denney has served the people of Idaho since 1990. His public service began as a 
representative in District 13 and, following redistricting, he became a representative in District 9 
until 2014. During that time, Denney served two terms as Majority Leader and three terms as 
Speaker of the House before successfully running for state office. He is currently in his second 
term as Idaho’s Secretary of State. 

---end--- 
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